VIZADA

VIA FEDEX

October 30, 2008

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

To: International Bureau, Satellite Division
Re: SES—STA-20081029—-01427 (Call Sign KB34)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Vizada Satellite, Inc. (Vizada) hereby submits the following amended information regarding
the above-referenced request for Special Temporary Authority (STA).

By this filing, Vizada wishes to amend the Requested Use Prior Date from November 3, 2008
to November 15, 2008. The Inmarsat 2F1 satellite that is the subject of the STA is scheduled to
arrive at its new orbital location at 142° W.L. on November 22, 2008, but Vizada respectfully
requests an STA start date of November 15 in the event that the satellite arrives early and Vizada
needs to perform testing in order to begin communications with the 2F1 satellite.

To clarify, services from the 3F4 satellite currently located at 142° W.L. are scheduled to
transfer to the 2F1 satellite on November 23, 2008 and the 3F4 will begin moving to a new orbital
location on that date as well.

Please contact the undersigned with any questions about this filing.

Respectfully submitted,

Redt 0. -
Robert W. Swanson
Associate Counsel
301-838-7807
robert.swanson@vizada.com

cc: Scott Kotler (via electronic delivery)
Frank Peace (via electronic delivery)
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